
 

 

February 2020 

Dear members, 

            We would like to thank you, your families and friends for attending the end of 

year banquet. Again this year we have organized some great programs, promising an 

entertaining season and we are hoping that as many of you will participate as in the past. 

Two new major pulling sites this year; 

Sainte-Béatrix 6th of June  

Saint-Théophile the 1st of August ( Drag Fest ) 

Please note, following the annual meeting, it has been decided to keep the point system as 

it is and a new class will be introduced this year; 4X4 ProStreet 3.0  

In conclusion, our club recently bought a brand new truck trailer, the old one needed 

serious repairs so we have chosen to sell it.  

A few modifications have been made to the new 2020 rule book for these categories 

- Semi * 

 - ProFarm * 

- ProStreet 3.0* 

* see annex 

For any questions, you can call the ASTTQ technical inspector Mr. Armand Brissette;  

1-450-803-1471.  

As in the past a registration form and a profile sheet will be attached to the given 

information and it would be appreciated that your profile be completed with as much 

information as possible in order to improve your introduction given by the presenter. 

Wishing you all a great 2020 season! 


